
Audrey Farber
North Yarmouth
LD 1432
This is a targeted attack to make Maine a less-welcoming, more-hostile place. This is 
not what we or our state stand for, and serves no purpose except to make life harder 
for our fellow Mainers. There is literally no need to change the Maine Human Rights 
Act, it is hurting nobody and helping many others. This aggression will not stand.


